
Fra: Support <support@trademack.com>

Sendt: 21. januar 2019 12:22

Til: Ekstern post

Kopi: Support

Emne: OID 2010

To the Norwegian Industrial Property Office, 

 

Our reference: OID 2010

Your reference: 201806827

Mark: element

Applicant: ELEMENT ASA

 

We refer to you letter dated 2019.01.16. There seems to have been a mistake in the document we 
received, since there is no actual date for the deadline. Please send us the date for the deadline.

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Best regards / Med vänliga hälsningar,
_______________________________________ 
Joaquin Bernal
pp. Dr Angelica Coppini – Agent
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CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION:  E-mails from this firm normally contain confidential and privileged material, 
and are for the sole use of the intended recipient.  Use or distribution by an unintended recipient is prohibited, and 
may be a violation of law.  If you believe that you received this e-mail in error, please do not read this e-mail or any 
attached items.  Please delete the e-mail and all attachments, including any copies thereof, and inform the sender 
that you have deleted the e-mail, all attachments and any copies thereof.  Thank you.


